
 

 

OPERATIONAL AND STRATEGIC PLANNING COMMITTEE – APRIL 26, 2004 

 ORGANIZATIONAL & REPORTING STRUCTURE OF THE 
 URBAN DESIGN DEPARTMENT 
 

 
The Committee of the Whole, at its meeting of April 19, 2004, recommended: 
 
That the City Manager and Commissioner of Planning be directed to: 

 
a) Examine the existing functions as currently performed by the Urban Design Department 

and determine if they are relevant, necessary and being conducted in a timely and 
efficient manner; 

 
b) Determine if the existing organizational and reporting structure relative to the Urban 

Design Department represents the most effective and cost efficient means of service 
delivery; and 

 
c) Provide City Council with recommendations to be brought forward to an Operational & 

Strategic Planning Committee meeting. 
 
The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by Councillor Di Vona. 
 

 
 
 


